
 

                                               

Dear parents and carers,  

 

 

On Monday 18
th
 June Class 11 will be visiting The London Connected Learning centre 

as part of our work in computing.  

 

 

Children will need to be at the usual time and will aim to be back for normal 

collection time. 

 

The children will need to wear their full summer school uniform and bring a packed 

lunch on this day. Please ensure there are no nuts or glass.  

 

If you would like to accompany us on the trip, please let me know. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation, 

 

Mrs Stevens-Cox  

sstevenscox@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 


